
From: HARRIS BONNIE
To: ARANOWSKI JEFFREY
Subject: Strike
Date: Friday, August 01, 2014 8:04:13 AM

  Hello Jeff,
 
    I need some guidance in the area of "how to proceed with an intent to strike notice
comes into my office.
 
   According to the local paper (Register-Mail) the teachers in District #205 intend to strike.
The official date of school opening is for Aug. 14th.
 
  I have received an e-mail from Marcilene Dutton and Chris Dvorak dated Sept. 27, 2013
and your response.  
 
   Thanks in advance for your help.
 
   Bonnie Harris
 
  1-309-345-3832


